Burger King statement regarding working conditions for tomato pickers in Florida, USA
15 April 2008

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Burger King to respond to the following items:

- "Immokalee workers raise stakes" - Amy Bennett Williams, News-Press [Florida], 5 March 2008:
http://www.news-press.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20080305/NEWS01/803050407/1075
 

- "Tomato Troubles" - Jamie Hartford, QSR Magazine, Feb 2008:

http://www.qsrmagazine.com/articles/exclusives/0208/immokalee-1.phtml
 

- "CIW launches National Petition Campaign to end modern-day slavery, sweatshops in the fields!" - Coalition of Immokalee Workers (CIW), March 2008: 
http://www.ciw-online.org/2008_Petitions/index.html
    - petition: http://fairfoodnation.mayfirst.org/petition
In response, Keva Silversmith, of Burger King Corporate Communications, provided the following statement:

“We are delighted to sign on to a comprehensive code of conduct.  We agree completely that our supply chain should be transparent, enforceable and contain concrete mechanisms of accountability.  I hope that a representative of the Coalition of Immokalee Workers [CIW] will contact my office promptly to set up a meeting so that we can begin implementing this new code as soon as possible.

In addition, please let the CIW know they should contact Burger King with evidence of worker exploitation of any kind taking place in Immokalee, even if it is happening outside of the Burger King supply chain.  Although Burger King is not a law enforcement agency, I would be happy to contact local authorities and the FBI immediately on behalf of the CIW.”
